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Mrs. Ring’s Class News 
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Homework Checklist instead of Bingo: Choose 3 each week
___ point to each word in the poem as you read, read the poem 3 times, and count the words

___Read the poem, circle the rhyming words, come up with more rhyming words together and write below: 

_______________________

___Read the poem, clap the words aloud in each line, make a dot under each word, discuss the beginning sound in each word

___Read the poem, underline all the words that rhyme, count the words, and write their name: 

__________________________

___Read the poem, stretch three words in the poem, discuss compound words if there are any, draw a picture about the poem

Please have your child use the green paper included in the baggie to write one sentence each week about their book, without looking back in the book (copying from the book), or you spelling aloud for them.  This process is called spell by sound.  Then you may write how the letters are spelled above or under their words to show them what the words will be spelled like after they try.  This is what we do in journals, they spell on their own as best as they can to help them start to learn that letters make sounds and sounds build words.  Doing the spelling and thinking for them doesn’t help build strong spellers or readers.
It may be best to wait and write the sentence on Wed. or Thurs. night when they would be more familiar with the book.  

Be sure to remind your child to point under the words as they read to keep their place and build concept of word.

Please write one sentence and the next week use the same sheet to write their sentence under that and so on so we can save paper! (
Substitute Teachers please read:
If we have a fire drill we go down the steps at the end of our hall, cross over the sidewalks into the grass to line up at the fence in a single file line.  The children are not to talk or run!

If we have a lock down drill, especially CODE RED:

Please keep doors locked all day.

Turn lights off immediately.

Look in the hallway quickly if kids are in the hall take them in to my lockdown spot behind my bookshelf out of sight and quiet.

Barricade the door with my two student tables, teacher kidney shaped table, and anything else you can get in front of the door.  

Close my blinds.

Remain in lock down quiet until police of school personnel give further direction.
Reading Homework in Kindergarten:

Starting the first week of October your child should read the little book in their baggie each night focusing on telling you about the pictures and try pointing to the words.  You will begin to see if they know words are words.  If you model pointing to each word and have them point and read as well, this will help them learn to have concept of word and help them read sooner.

This book may be used one time for the book-it reading challenge.

The rest of October, your child will read their book, point to the words, and write one sentence each week on the green paper provided in the baggie.  The sentence writing once a week will begin on October 8th.

On Mondays your child will trade their book for a new book.

List books your child reads below with the date:

List title once and dates on the same line, thank you for your support.

Resource Schedule


Mon. Library


Tues. Computer Lab


Wed. Music Dress for Success Day


Thurs. P.E.


Fri. P.E.


Remember a small, healthy, daily snack/and clear drink!








LIBRARY BOOKS ARE GETTING DESTROYED, PLEASE TRY TO KEEP DRINKS AND WATER AWAY FROM THE BOOKS!


December


Don’t forget canned foods! :)


24 Winter Break Begins 


Polar Express Pajama Day is Thursday, Dec. 20 and is Pollyanna is Friday, Dec. 21!


January 


1 and 2 No School 




















For Pollyanna your child is to bring a $5 new, wrapped gift for a girl if a girl or for a boy if a boy by Dec. 19th.


If you can send in $1 store Brimm’s popcorn for Polar Express please jot me a note.  If you can send in cups with tops for hot chocolate and white paper bags jot me a note! :)





In Language Arts, we will continue to listen to stories, write our names, practice reading stories, draw and label pictures, and ask and answer questions. We are working on sorting letters that are known and one unknown, we are also building words with a vowel sound.  Some children are working on sight words if they know their letters and sounds. We are discussing characters and setting as well as beginning, middle, and end in our stories along with the theme of changes.  In Math, we will count to 50, count by 10s, and complete patterns, and part-whole relationships. In Science, we will discuss solid, liquid, and gas and that water flows downhill and read about water and weather in our language groups.








Star Student will continue in the New Year!


Polar Express Day is a day in jammies, please send extra clothes and shoes should be worn to schools.  Slippers may be worn while at school.  


If you can send in candy please jot me a note, puff peppermints or Hershey’s kisses.











